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Covered walkways installation 
Dear neighbour,  

School Infrastructure NSW is installing new covered walkways at Shell Cove Public School to provide 
improved accessibility and weather protection for students and staff.   

Work will start on Monday 11 December 2023 and continue to Thursday 25 January 2024, weather 
permitting. 

Standard working hours are 7am to 5pm from Monday to Saturday.  There will be no work taking place on 
Sundays or public holidays. Work on Saturdays is necessary to complete the walkway installation during 
the Summer school holiday period and minimise disruption to learning when students return to school. 

Managing construction impacts   

To install the new covered walkways there will be some works involving the intermittent use of heavy 
machinery and drilling equipment. Noise control measures will be implemented whenever possible and 
the site will be managed in accordance with relevant regulations. 

During this time there will be trucks delivering and removing materials on the school site. The trucks will 
enter and exit the school grounds through the Stradbroke Avenue site entrance. Traffic controllers will 
be in place to manage traffic flow and ensure pedestrian safety. 

We will work to ensure that all works are carried out safely and efficiently and will minimise impacts to 
our neighbours at every opportunity. For more information on how construction impacts are managed, 
please visit our website: edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts. 

Site Map 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

	Covered walkways installation
	Managing construction impacts
	Site Map

